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Cocalico Education Foundation Community Yard Sale
Saturday, September 10, 2022, 7 a.m. to Noon
Reserve your spaces now to have a stand or simply mark your calendar to attend. Food and beverages will be available.  Cocalico Education Foundation provides funds for scholarships, special classroom projects and other services on a yearly basis. Yard Sale funds often go towards pieces of technology/equipment that don’t fit into the school budget.
Anyone wishing to host a stand can reserve one by sending a completed application, along with the rental fee of $15 for two parking spaces ($5 will be charged for each additional space requested) to Denver Elementary School, ATTN: Sharon Myers, 700 South 4th Street, Denver, PA 17517 or dropping it off at the Denver Elementary School Office. Applications can be printed from the Cocalico Education Foundation’s website or at any of Cocalico’s school offices. Completed applications are due by Tuesday, September 6, 2022.  Stand holders will be provided with their space numbers prior to September 10, so you will be able to set up as early as you want that morning.  For the safety of our customers, vehicles should be off of the parking lot by 6:45 am. It is your responsibility to haul away left-over items and trash.
Please take advantage of this opportunity to help the students, families and staff of Cocalico School District by getting rid of unwanted items and/or shopping at many stands in one convenient location.

